
Policy and Strategic Planning Unit 

    

 

CORRIGENDUM NOTICE 
 

Reference is made to Policy & Strategic Planning Unit (PSPU), Government of the 
Punjab, Health Department Request for Expression of Interest (REOI) published 
in the newspaper on January 4, 2017 for the hiring of consultancy firm regarding 

Third Party Evaluation of Lady Health Worker Program under selection 

and employment of consultants under IBRD loans and IDA credits & grants by 
World Bank borrowers, revised July 2014. 
 
Following amendment shall be considered in above said notice. 
  
“The submission/opening date of tender has been extended up to, latest by 
1600 hours on February 2, 2017.”  

 
The others terms and conditions will remain the same. 
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